
We are moving  
our services to 
New premises.
Yorkshire Fertility are relocating to 
a new and modern premises in the 
centre of Halifax.

Our location from Saturday  
21st November 2020 is:  

51 Broad Street 
Northbridge
Halifax
HX1 1UB

The new premises allows easy 
access from main public transport 
routes, and has ample nearby public 
parking. 

Our new contact numbers are:

01422 261344
01422 261315

We look forward 
to seeing you there!

www.yorkshirefertility.co.uk


